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[bookmark: _GoBack]In leau of our regularly scheduled March meeting, CCPU  members met with consultants from SmithGroup JJR from 3:00 until 4:45 pm on Tuesday, March 20th.  Those members able to attend were Jeff Laurent, Dana Lindemann (chair), Scott Coker, and Beth Hansen. During the meeting, members provided a number of suggestions for master plan options within the scope of “Little changes, big impact.” More details about this meeting may be found in April 6th meeting minutes. 


